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Girlhood Remixed Camp
Dear Sponsor:
We would like to officially thank you for offering a special discount to members of our Girlhood Remixed Camp held at New Mexico State University July 17-19. 
As a part of this camp, campers will be producing various new media projects (websites, digital movies, images, etc.) as well as learning more about computers and technology and ways girls can critically and carefully craft their own identities in online spaces. 

Your company’s generous group discount of $5 per yogurt for each child and chaperones saved our organization approximately $150 and made it affordable for the camp rather than the girls to pay for the special treat themselves. 

The mission of the camp is not only to teach girls more about technology but also to offer experiences like a residential camp to low-income families on an equal basis as other families so any help in keeping costs down is much appreciated.

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to call Jen Almjeld at 419-308-7504 or email jalmjeld@nmsu.edu.

Sincerely, 

Jen Almjeld and the Girlhood Remixed Camp staff

